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Converse with Kathy Whitehead! 
What would you like to know about the

Human Resources Division? Ask Kathy
Whitehead, vice- president of that division, when

she talks with employees later this month! All

employees are invited to attend. You need not

stay for the entire session and may come and go
as you wish. 

This is your chance to learn more about

the Human Resources Division and its

departments -- Employment, Compensation and

Labor, Employee and Labor Relations, 

Employee Services, Human Resources

Information, and Human Resources

Development. The meetings will be held: 

Monday, May 22 from 3 -5 p.m. in the
Council Room of the Cascades and

Wednesday, May 24, 10 a. m. to noon in
Room B of the Williamsburg Lodge. 

Need more information, call Pat Saylor, 

ext. 7021. 

Celebrate

Quality! 
at the third annual Quality Day! 
Celebrate with your fellow

employees the achievements of

quality circles here at CW! 

Tuesday, May 16
Williamsburg Lodge

Virginia Room

2 p.m. - 6 p. m. 
There will be door prizes and

much more? For more

information, ask your supervisor

or a quality circle member! 

Block 44 parking begins on

Monday, May 15
Beginning Monday, May 15, if you work in

downtown office locations and Merchants

Square locations, you are again asked to park in

the Block 44 parking lot located at the corner
of Newport Avenue and Nassau Street. You

can no longer park in Block 5 ( or other

downtown lots). 

When parking in Block 44, remember to
use only the spaces designated for automobiles. 
Large spaces along the curb running east and
west in the lot are marked and reserved for
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tour bus parking. Tour bus drivers will again
be utilizing the bus driver' s lounge. 

Morning shuttle service will begin May 15
and will continue through the spring, summer

and fall. Busses begin their runs at 8 a. m. and

continue until 8: 50 a. m. CW busses will make a

special stop for passengers on Newport Avenue
after 8:50 a. m. 

WANTED: Spectators and

cheerleaders! 

Your friends and co- workers request the

honor of your presence while they participate
in: 

Bowling Mini - League -- Tuesdays at 6: 15

p. m. at Williamsburg Bowl
Lawn Bowling -- Mondays and Wednesdays

at 5: 30 p.m. on Market Square Green
Volleyball -- Tuesdays and Thursdays at

6: 00 p. m. across from Franklin Street Office
Building

Cricket -- Wednesdays at 5: 30 p.m. on
Market Square Green

You may enjoy watching and cheering so
much that you will want to join in the

activities! You are welcome! The fun has

begun!! 

Spring season volleyball teams
begin play on May 16! 

Sixteen teams are registered to play

volleyball in CW' s Spring Season. Play begins
Tuesday, May 16, and ends Thursday, June 29. 

Tuesday Night Competitive Teams: 
Mixed Nuts Inn

KATastrophe King' s Arms Tavern
2600 Club Security and Safety
Ballbusters Hotel Sales, Conference

Services

Three Only Wallace Gallery, Historic
Trades

Thursday Night Social Teams: 
Collectors Collections

Infomaniacs Information Systems

Humble Piranhas Historic Trades, Payroll, 

Accounting
Shields Shields Tavern

Cascades Cascades Restaurant

CCT Servers Campbells Tavern

Smooth & Effect A Good Place to Eat

Teams Playing both Nights: 
AE -IOU Architecture & Engineering
D. C. Players Distribution Center, 

Commissary
Composite Order Architectural Research

Moneymakers Historic Area Stores, 

Historic Trades

Matches are scheduled in the evenings at 6:00

and 7: 00 on the sand courts across from the



Franklin Street Office Building. Come out and
watch your friends and co- workers! 

The Smallpox being in town..." 
The week of May 21 - 27 is being set aside

at the Pasteur and Galt Apothecary Shop with a
special interpretive emphasis on smallpox and

its impact on 18th - century society. For three
days, May 24 -26, there will be special 30- minute
programs presented with the help of a character
interpreter, to illustrate the 18th - century
concerns and attitudes towards smallpox

inoculation. This will be followed by a
discussion analyzing 18th- and 20th - century
viewpoints. 

Times for the special programs are as

follows: May 24 at 10: 30 a. m. and 2:30 p.m.; 
May 25 at 10: 30 a. m. and 2: 30 p. m.; and May
26 at 2: 30 p. m. 

Attendance is limited to the first 25 who

pick up a free ticket at the Apothecary Shop, 
available the day before each program. For
more information, call Susan Pryor at ext. 2499. 

Free tickets to Peninsula Pilots

baseball game

CW employees, retirees, and dependents

are invited to attend a Peninsula Pilots baseball

game FREE on Friday, May 19. The game
begins at 7: 00 p. m. in the Historic War
Memorial Stadium. The Peninsula Pilots are

competing against a team from Lynchburg. 
You can come to Room 102 in the

Franklin Street Office Building to pick up your
tickets and games schedule. Tickets are limited, 

so come soon! 

Thank you, VITA volunteers! 

The following employees volunteered their
time and remarkable talents in a long and
sometimes difficult Volunteer Income Tax

Assistance ( VITA) Program. These VITA

volunteers completed 488 federal and state tax

returns plus 147 other supportive schedules and

forms. 

Cathy Bergstrom
Paula Dixon

Kathy English
Ruth Exton

Karen Feist

Rosemary Hurtt
Cindy Lemke
Mary Leonard
John McFall

Peggy Morrison

Sharon Randall and Lynn Martin ( a

volunteer) coordinated CW' s site this year with

clerical support from Chris Rehberger. CW

employees, retirees, and dependents were helped

by these people. They did a great job! 

Paula Muffleman

Delores Parker

Mary Ann Patterson
Janice Piggott

Rebecca Rhyne

Rendell Spratley
Tom Taylor

Wendy Tidd
Mary Wallace

Recreation committee meetings

announced

All employees are reminded that the

Recreation Committee will meet on Thursday, 
May 25, 8: 30 in the Personnel Conference
Room - 147, FSOB. 

The Colonial Walkers Steering Committee
will meet on Tuesday, May 16, 12: 00 in Room
102, FSOB. 

If you have any ideas, suggestions, 
concerns, etc., please feel free to attend these

meetings. All interested employees are

encouraged to participate! If you have any
questions, please call Sue Houser at ext. 7029. 

Be a part of 18th century tavern
life! 

Are you interested in being a colonial
entertainer? The operating taverns need a few
more contract performers. You must be able to

play the guitar, sing, and have a repertoire of
18th century songs. Please call Brenda Pruitt, 
ext. 2222, to arrange for an audition. 

Films at the library... 
Showings begin at 2: 30 p. m. and are free

and open to the public. The films are shown in

Meeting Room A. For more information, call
Susan Berg, ext. 7419. 

May 18, Barry Lyndon, Part I; 90 minutes
May 25, Barry Lyndon, Part II; 90 minutes
June 1, The Stuarts Restored; 60 minutes

What is a " Loofa "? 

A. A new animal at the Washington Zoo. 

B. A musical instrument. 

C. The upper section of a house. 

D. All of the above. 

E. None of the above. 

If you answered E, you are correct. But why
should you be concerned about a loofa? 

Because the Tazewell Club is giving them away! 
A loofa is a body scrub available at the

Tazewell Club Fitness Center. The treatment

consists of a whirlpool followed by a steam or
sauna. Next, a massage therapist applies a

cleansing gel to the skin with a natural sponge
mit. The procedure ends with a Swiss Needle

shower, which is a multihead shower of varying
water temperature. The loofa scrub leaves the

body squeaky clean and imparts a healthy
radiance to the skin. 

To be eligible to win your fret loofa scrub

treatment, just write LOOFA on a 3 x 5 card

and send the card to Bob Sweel at the Tazewell

Club and Fitness Center. The five lucky
winners will be selected at 5 p. m., May 31. 
You need not be present to win! 

Dance your way through summer! 
18th century dance classes will be held on

Mondays, June 19 through August 21 from 7: 30

p.m. to 9 p.m. at the Fife and Drum Building. 
These are open to all employees and their

partners ( not required). You don' t have to

know anything about dance to participate but it
is required that you attend the first two

sessions, and that you sign up in advance by
calling Dot Poucher, ext. 7359. Wear low, 
comfortable shoes. 

The ' Extra` is published twice monthly by
Human Resources Development. Deadlines

are 3 p.m. the first and third Thursdays of
each month. Our next deadline Is May 18, 
1989. Call Heidi Moore at ext. 7121 for

assistance. Send announcements to " CW

News Extra', Room 243, FSO. 


